

Rabbi Zev Spitz Rabbi Mordechai Grunwald President

Dear Friends,

One of the fundamental jobs of a Rav and Rebbetzin is being available for all members whenever the need arises. As such, I'd like to provide you with updated contact information.

- 1. For general shailos, questions or anything else, please contact me via one of the following ways:
 - a. Personal Cell Phone & WhatsApp: 647-225-5480
 - b. Email: rabbi@clantonpark.com

If leaving a message on any of the above mediums, please share as many details as possible so that I understand the time sensitivity. All messages will be returned in a timely fashion. In the unlikely event that a message falls through the cracks, please do not hesitate to reach out to me again.

- 2. For <u>urgent</u> and <u>time-sensitive</u> issues (including, but not limited to: medical shailos, end of life issues, Taharas Hamishpacha questions) please contact me 24/6 via:
 - a. Personal Beeper: 416-715-1107
 - i. After hearing the voice recording, please enter your phone number followed by the # sign. Your call will be returned at the first possible moment
- 3. To reach Rebbetzin Leora, please contact her in one of the following ways:
 - a. Personal Cell Phone: 647-518-5480
 - b. Email: rebbetzin@clantonpark.com

With wishes for a wonderful day, Rabbi Spitz